
From:   
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 8:51 AM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Cc: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca> 
Subject: letter to council 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I have given up any hope that the RMOW or the RCMP will enforce speed limits on Alta Lake Road.   
 
I have given up any hope that the engineering department will install traffic calming in our 
neighbourhood. 
 
I have given up that the RMOW won’t replace the glass in our little bus shelter at 1300 Alta Lake Road. 
 
With respect to speeding, Jack emailed me saying it was an RCMP enforcement issue.  When speaking 
with the RCMP, they said they didn’t have the manpower.  I feel for the RCMP because they are clearly 
under-staffed.  The RMOW?  I don’t know except that their spending keeps going up. 
 
I love the new speed limits, but council didn’t think it through.  You can’t just make a bylaw and expect it 
will happen.  Real life is not field of dreams (if you build it…) 
 
With respect to putting some glass back in the bus stop, I was told that I should ask the school district.   
 
You spend our tax dollars on items like the gateway bus loop and washrooms. 
 
ONE MILLION DOLLARS for landscaping at the bus loop and you can’t find the dollars to fix a bus shelter 
and install traffic calming? 
 
Where are your priorities? 
 
Regards, 
 
 

Patrick Smyth 

Whistler BC.  “Exceeding Nature” 

 




